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Year 1 Visit to Windsor Castle, Friday 29th April 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 1 will be visiting Windsor Castle on Friday 29th April as a way to introduce our new topic on Castles 
and to appreciate the history of a landmark so close to our school. The children will be taking part in a 
workshop about castles and taking a tour of the grounds. 
 
The children will require a packed lunch on the day. You are welcome to supply your own. However, a 
packed lunch (grab bag) can also be ordered from the school kitchen but must be ordered in advance. 
Please put your child’s lunch in a strong, disposable plastic bag with their name printed clearly on the bag. 
 
A voluntary contribution of £14.00 is required to cover the cost of the coach to get there and back and the 

workshop. Payments will be made online and you receive a link soon. You will also need to fill in the 

attached Bracknell Forest Consent and Medical Form.  Payment and consent forms need to be received by 

March 18th at the latest. If you have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 

 

Please be aware that if we do not receive sufficient funds from the voluntary contributions, the trip will 

not go ahead as the school cannot fund this trip.  

 

We will be leaving school on a coach at 9:15 and will return to school in time for home time (3:15pm).  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss O’Shea & Mrs McGill 

Year 1 Teachers 
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